
 

 

The Otsego Town Board held a Budget Workshop on the 19th day of October 2011 at the Town Building, Fly 
Creek, and NY at 6:00 PM.  
 
Town Board Members Present: 
Meg Kiernan   Supervisor 
Bill Michaels   Councilman 
Anne Geddes-Atwell  Councilwoman 
Carl Wenner   Councilman 
John Schallert   Councilman 
  
Also Present: 
Pamela Deane   Town Clerk 
 
Supervisor Kiernan call the Budget Workshop meeting to order and distributed copies of the modified Tentative 
Budget. 
 
Councilman Michaels proposed budgeting approximately $8000.00 for a new copier that also has the capability to 
fax, scan and print in color.  It was the consensus of the other Board members that the existing copier was 
sufficient. 
 
Councilman Michaels proposed to budget $229.00 for a off line computer backup subscription for all Town files.  
All Board members were in favor of Michael’s proposal. 
 
Councilman Michaels proposed budgeting $5,000.00 to re-vamp the Town’s website.  Councilwoman Geddes-
Atwell and Councilman Michaels voted yes.  Supervisor Kiernan, and Councilmen Wenner and Schallert voted 
no. 
 
It was decided to hold a final budget workshop on October 24th at 6:00 PM. 
 
Meeting ended at 7:20 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Pamela Deane 
Town Clerk 
 
 
 
    
          
 
 
 
 
 
 


